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The Chair of the Permanent Council of the Organization of American States, Ambassador Juan Aníbal Barría, Permanent Representative of Chile, presents his compliments to the permanent representatives of the member states and has the honor to call a special meeting of the Permanent Council to consider the draft resolution “Authorization to the General Secretariat to Temporarily Use Resources from the OAS Treasury Fund for the Regular Fund of the Organization.” The meeting, the order of business for which is enclosed, will be held on January 25, 2018, from 2:00 to 3:00 p.m. in the Simón Bolívar Room.
ORDER OF BUSINESS
SPECIAL MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL TO CONSIDER THE DRAFT RESOLUTION “AUTHORIZATION TO THE GENERAL SECRETARIAT TO TEMPORARILY USE RESOURCES FROM THE OAS TREASURY FUND FOR THE REGULAR FUND
 OF THE ORGANIZATION”


Date:
Thursday, January 25, 2018

Time:
2:00 p.m.

Place:
Simón Bolívar Room
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Consideration of the draft resolution “Authorization to the General Secretariat to Temporarily Use Resources from the OAS Treasury Fund for the Regular Fund of the Organization” 
· Draft resolution, CP/doc.5368/18 
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